
Self-Portrait Class Tea-towels 

Sent By: Mrs Lee-Marie Mccormack 

Sent 24 Feb 2022 19:04 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Our children will be drawing their own self-portraits this week in school. This will be added to a 

class tea-towel which will be available to purchase through MyChildsArt if you wish to. There are 

other items available with your child's self portrait on too. 20% of all purchases will go directly to 

the school. We can't wait to share photos of the new playground equipment we've ordered 

thanks to the money raised from the Christmas art and pumpkins. Look out for a leaflet and 

sticker coming home with your child in the next few 

weeks.https://mychildsart.co.uk/.../teatowels/products-and-prices/ 

Kind regards. 

Mrs McCormack :0) 
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